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Smart Supplier Sustainability Strategy
CSA’s  2010 Smart Supplier Sustainability Strategy was developed based upon the feedback received from the Supply Chain Industry Council (SCIAG) whiched served as the 2.1 and 2.2 Advisory group developed for WIRED.  The Space Manufacturing Group and the California Space Industrial Base Vitality (CSIBV) Collaborative, both of which are under the Space Enterprise Advisory Council, the WIRED CIC Supplier Forum participants and input from the Pasadena CSA staff.  We have crafted a slate of topics believed to be of interest to the supplier constituency base at costs projected at the appropriate market price points.  As originally conceived, phase ll of the WIRED Smart Supplier Initiative was to provide opportunities to determine if this initiative could be self-sustaining based upon a fee-based strategy.  This long range strategy is important to the continued growth and vitality of the industry as well as to the regional economies that are impacted by the fiscal contributions and jobs that the aerospace sector supports.  Although the program income generated during phase ll covered the costs of putting on the various supplier events, it did not cover the cost of the staff hours it took to develop the successful programs delivered.  Therefore CSA is in the process of determining which of the proposed events have the greatest likelihood of being self-sustaining based upon the fees and may decide to reduce the number of proposed events in 2010.
The first year estimates for paid participants are conservative, thus resulting in only enough funding to support 1.8 FTEs. Our plan is that there will be other funded work to allow dedicated program staff to only charge a portion of their time to the Smart Supplier program. CSA is not in the position to firmly commit to any of these initiatives at this point in time but has included a supplier forum and two to three industry roundtable events in their 2010 Corporate Plan.

As a second part to the CSA Smart Supplier sustainability efforts, CSA investigated the opportunity to enter into a contract with the CA Employment Training Panel (ETP) and proactively took steps to be deemed a qualified applicant for funding.  CSA entered inot preliminary discussions regarding this opportunity with ETP contract development staff to support funding of the Smart Supplier Initiative.  The intent was to work with the aerospace primes to identify training needs for their suppliers and incorporate the Supplier Capabilities Assessment and Supply Chain Management coursework into the curriculum.  It was anticipated that CSA would enter into the performance based contract with ETP once sufficient support from the primes was developed.  It was anticipated that this activity would supplement the activities described above.  Unfortunately, due to the State’s dire budget circumstances, the ETP training funds were greatly diminished and the funds were committed to other applicants before CSA could develop the proposal for funding.  It is anticipated that the opportunity could be available in 2010 and may be reconsidered later.
